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July 26, 1983 

ALL-COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE I- 81-83 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: IMPLEMENTATION OF SENATE BILL 14 

In response to a request by the California State Legislature, the 
Office of the Auditor General is reviewing the progress that 
counties and juvenile courts have made in implementing Senate 
Bill 14. The Auditor General is working closely with the Depart­
ment of Social Services Family and Children Services Program 
Operations Bureau to coordinate this review at the county level. 

During the past month, the Auditor General visited Stanislaus 
and Riverside counties to test questionnaires that will be used 
to obtain data on county welfare department operations and 
juvenile court procedures. The remaining questionnaires will be 
sent to counties during August 1983. 

The auditors conducting the review are Mr. Robert E. Christophel, 
Audit Manager, Mr. Walt Reno and Mr. Michael Tritz. Thank you in 
advance for your cooperation. 

If you have any questions regarding this review, contact 
Mr. Christophel at (916) 445-0255. 

a~~~ 
Deputy Director 

cc: CWDA 




